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CVS Health routinely reviews its portfolio of assets to ensure sustainable performance and 

alignment with long-term strategic priorities. We recently made two decisions impacting the CVS 

Accountable Care business: selling the Medicare Shared Savings Program (MSSP) business and 

exiting the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Innovation Center’s (CMMI) Accountable Care 

Organization Realizing Equity, Access, and Community Health (ACO REACH) pilot program. 

 

CVS Health sells MSSP business to Wellvana  

On March 4, 2025, CVS Health sold CVS Accountable Care's Medicare Shared Savings Program 

(MSSP) business to Wellvana, in an all-stock transaction, giving CVS Health a strategic minority 

investment in Wellvana. Our participation in the MSSP business has matured over the last 10 years 

through longstanding partnerships with more than 200 hospitals, health systems and provider 

groups across the country serving nearly 800,000 lives. We believe Wellvana has the right 

strategic focus and investment commitment in value-based care provider enablement to further 

advance that strong foundation. We are collaborating with Wellvana to help ensure minimal 

disruption to clients, participating providers and beneficiaries, and a comprehensive plan is in 

place to support our colleagues transitioning to Wellvana. 

 

CVS Accountable Care exits ACO REACH program  

Additionally, CVS Accountable Care voluntarily terminated its participation in the ACO REACH 

pilot program, effective March 31, 2025. Comprehensive plans are in place to support preferred 

providers, participating providers and beneficiaries as well as impacted colleagues. In addition to 

notifying CMS of our termination, written notices will be shared with clients, preferred providers, 

participating providers and beneficiaries in accordance with CMS requirements. Beneficiaries can 

continue accessing care, without disruption, as long as their provider accepts Medicare Fee-for-

Service.  

 

CVS Health’s continued commitment to value-based care 

CVS Health is committed to value-based care. We recognize the significant impact it has on cost, 

quality, patient experience, and outcomes. Oak Street Health is continuing its participation in the 

ACO REACH pilot program and Aetna has a number of accountable care contracts with providers 

in its network. We also remain focused on identifying opportunities to leverage our collection of 

best-in-class assets to increase the number of individuals we serve in value-based arrangements. 
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